SARA L. REEDER, P.A. will be leaving September 15, 2014. We know you join us in wishing Sara good luck and a long career!

There will be 3 people filling in at the Health Center while we advertise for a permanent replacement:

Ann Harrison-Billiat, R.N., Paramedic

Edie Konesni, PA-C, and our newest provider:

Dorie Henning, FNP-C

In September **Joyce Sirota, LCSW** will be in Town on **Thursdays** to see patients or do home visits as an Outreach Worker. She will be located at the Islesboro Community Center.

